
Morton v Hibernian POSTPONED

Despite  the  pitch  being  deemed  playable  after  an  11am
inspection, the Morton v Hibernian game has been postponed.

The reason given was due to the roads leading to the stadium
being closed.

Many Hibs’ fans had already reached Greenock when the news was
broken on twitter.

There will be no change at the top of the Championship today
as Rangers game against Raith Rovers has also been called off.
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